
 
                                                                                       Date: 28-12-2023. 

 

Subject: Press Release.  

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, we inform that an EOI 

for purchase of helicopter has been issued. Proposed Helicopter is intended to be 

operated by Jonjua Air Private Limited for which Jonjua Overseas Limited is the 

consultant. 

 

A copy of EOI issued in newspaper is attached. It is self-explanatory. 

 

Kindly take all of the above information on record.  

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

Major Harjinder Singh Jonjua Retd. 

Managing Director 

DIN: 00898324 
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